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Static IP Renumbering for Businesses and Individual Customers. 
 
Static IP Settings: 
 
This version of the document will outline how to accomplish this on the following 
Residential Gateway(s):  
 
Arris NVG4XX Variants (BHR5) 
 

 
 
 
The following process outline will walk a customer through updating their Residential 
Gateway with their new static IP settings.  
 
 
Accessing the Residential Gateway’s Graphical User Interface or GUI: 
 
There are two methods that can be used to access the GUI. This can be done by 
connecting to the Residential Gateway over Wi-Fi, or by connecting a computer to the 
Residential Gateway using Ethernet. 
 
If connecting to the Residential Gateway over Wi-Fi, the sticker on the side or back 
panel of the gateway should provide the default connection information for the 
gateway’s wireless network. The sticker will also provide the default Administrator login 
information, as well. 
 
 
These Residential Gateways use the following IP address as the Home IP, used in a 
browser’s address line to access the gateway’s Homepage.  
 
192.168.254.254 
 
This should display the home page. 
 
Changing the Connection Settings: 
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In order to do this, it will require that a customer navigate to the RG Connection Settings 
in the GUI. 
 
Here are the process steps: 
 

1. Log into the GUI. 
2. Navigate to the ‘Advanced’ tab on the top menu. 
3. Navigate to the ‘Connection’ settings on the left menu. 
4. Set the ‘ISP Protocol’ to ‘Use the following IP Address for Fios and DHCP/Static 

for DSL. 
5. Enter the following information provided by Frontier: 

• Single Static IP 
• Subnet Mask 
• Gateway Address 
• MTU – Auto 
• DNS Type – Static 
• DNS Addresses 
• Click Apply 

 
Credentials to login to the router are on this step. 
 

 
 
Username: Admin 
Password: is listed as the Device Access code on the bottom of the router on the label. 
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Confirm the changes were a success: 
 
There are multiple places in the GUI where the connection can be confirmed.  
 
Here are the process steps:  
 

1. Check the banner at the very top of the GUI Home Screen. 
2. Navigate to the ‘Main’ tab in the top menu of the GUI. 
3. View the ‘WAN Summary’ information on the left. 
4. Browse the Internet. 
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For further assistance, please contact Frontier Customer Service via 
one of the following resources: 
 
https://frontier.com/helpcenter 
 

 
 

 


